
 

Minutes from Meriden TOMCC Meeting Monday 15th April 2019

Committee
Chairman Steve Bradwick, Secretary & Librarian Bob Smith, Treasurer Steve Malin, 
Branch Scribe Barry Heath, Membership Secretary Ian Ellis, Runs Captain Keith 
Snell, Communications Derek Moxon, 

Apologies from John Nelson 

The Chairman opened the meeting at 8:35.

The minutes from the last meeting were approved unanimously. 

Matters arising from the last meeting. 

Bob Smith reported that he had ordered 15 entry and 1 vehicle pass for the Founders 
Day Event on 21st June 2019.

The Branch Stand for the National Motorcycle Museum open day would cost £100.
It was decided that we only need a table for this event. Bob Smith to action

Rugby Bike Fest. Steve Bradwick had sent off the booking form for 20 bikes to be 
displayed in the same place as last year. All bikes to arrive before 10am.
 
Free email addresses. John Nelson to update committee at next meeting

John Nelson to provide Bob Smith with a paying in book for sale of merchandise, 
rally takings, etc.

The TOMCC 70th Anniversary 70 mile ride out. Derek Moxon suggested the Cotswold
Bike Meet, which was agreed by the committee. This to be confirmed and arranged at 
a later date.

The Bring it Home rally. Bob Smith to check with the band booked that they were 
still available. Ian Ellis to check with the D.J. that he was still available. Bob Smith 
stated that he had a couple of raffle prizes that he had been given by Julie. We need a 
few more. Bob Smith to get an update from Julie regarding wrist bands and Rally 
Badges. Steve Malin to email Bob with details of the supplier of the Rally Badges.

Any Other Business

N.A.B.D. Affiliation. It was decided by the committee that we would renew our 
affiliation this year. Steve Malin to action.

Barry asked if anyone had articles to be included in next month’s Nacelle branch 
report. Articles to be included were, Auto Jumble, Easter Egg Run and upcoming 
events.

9:50pm the chairman closed the meeting.                          Date of next meeting Monday 20th May 2019


